
Nov. 13, 2023 
Remembrance Day 
Thank to all Phoenix families and members of our community who were able to attend this special 
assembly. As well, a special thank you to Phoenix students, staff and special presenters for their 
contributions and planning that helped us all to reflect on this important day. 

Picture Retakes 
Picture retakes are scheduled for Nov. 14, 2023 at the school. 

Winter Concert 
The Phoenix Winter Concert is scheduled for Dec. 14, 2023 at The Bridge Church.  Welcome to Ms. Jewel 
Casselman who joins the Phoenix team as Music Instructor.  Performance times will be shared shortly as 
they are confirmed with The Bridge Church. 

Modular Classrooms Update 
Thank you to the Province of Manitoba and SJASD for securing three new learning spaces to address 
programming space at Phoenix School. 

Please continue to watch for additional Information regarding project status and construction timelines 
that will be shared as it is received and decisions are made. 

Electrical work continues to progress on our modular classrooms.  This work will continue over the next 
few days. Most recent construction timelines indicate that final completion of the modular classrooms is 
scheduled for January/2024. 

BRRR….Winter is here! 
Thank you to all Phoenix families for making sure Phoenix students are dressed warmly for the weather. 
To make sure any lost winter clothing items can be returned if lost, labelling is recommended. 

Phoenix Parent Council 
The next 2023-2024 School parent council meeting is scheduled for Jan. 17, 2024 at 6:00 PM.  Please 
confirm your attendance by emailing phoenix@sjasd.ca.  Depending on the number of registrants, the 
meeting may be held virtually or in person. 

Please watch for the Shelmerdine Winter Program Fundraiser being sent out to Phoenix families shortly. 

Practice Lockdowns 
Phoenix School will be having the first of two required practice lockdowns this year at the beginning of 
November. 

Drop and Go 
Phoenix families are reminded that the small vehicle access area next to the play structure is intended 
for dropping off and picking up students only, not as a parking lot area.  
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